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ANC 3/4G February 28, 2022 Public Meeting 
Q&A and Chat Log 

 
 

19:06:25 From Abe Clayman to Host and Panelists: 
Former 3/4G secretary here! Well done Peter! 
 
19:17:46 From Lisa Gore to Everyone: 
For more information on the Oregon Avenue Project please visit 
www.oregonavenueproject.com or email them at Info@oregonavenueproject.com 
 
19:26:26 From Emir Gur-Ravantab (MOCRS) to Everyone: 
emir.gur-ravantab@dc.gov 
202-340-7853 
 
19:27:13 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Host and Panelists: 
*Information about Safe Routes to School and Walk Without Worry Acts Hearing – Happening 
March 14th > https://janeeseward4.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2022-03-14-B24-565-
Safe-Routes-to-School-Expansion-Regulation-and-B24-566-Walk-Without-Worry-Amendment-
Act-of-2021.pdf 
 
19:29:09 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Host and Panelists: 
*Information for Ward 4 CARE Days, including how to volunteer to door-knock – Happening 
throughout 2022 > https://janeeseward4.com/care/ 
 
19:29:40 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Host and Panelists: *Information for Ward 4 Small 
Business Summit – Happening March 16th > https://janeeseward4.com/wp-
content/uploads/2022/02/Rebuild_Ward4_flyer_february.pdf 
 
19:29:55 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Host and Panelists: 
*Sign-up for our weekly newsletter for regular community updates! 
>www.janeeseward4.com/newsletter/ 
 
19:38:12 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Everyone: 
*Information about Safe Routes to School and Walk Without Worry Acts Hearing – Happening 
March 14th > https://janeeseward4.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/2022-03-14-B24-565-
Safe-Routes-to-School-Expansion-Regulation-and-B24-566-Walk-Without-Worry-Amendment-
Act-of-2021.pdf 
 
19:38:18 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Everyone: 
*Information for Ward 4 CARE Days, including how to volunteer to door-knock – Happening 
throughout 2022 > https://janeeseward4.com/care/ 
 



 

 
ANC 3/4G February 28, 2022 Public Meeting Q&A and Chat Log      
 

2 

19:38:23 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Everyone: 
*Information for Ward 4 Small Business Summit – Happening March 16th  
  
> https://janeeseward4.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Rebuild_Ward4_flyer_february.pdf 
 
19:38:28 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Everyone: 
*Sign-up for our weekly newsletter for regular community updates!  
> www.janeeseward4.com/newsletter/ 
 
19:38:39 From Aura | Ward 4 CM's Office to Everyone: 
Aura Cruz Heredia (she/ella)| Constituent Services Coordinator 
Office of Janeese Lewis George | Ward 4 Councilmember  
e: acruzheredia@dccouncil.us | c: 202-812-4994 | o: 202-724-8052 
 
19:49:17 From Lyle Blanchard to Everyone: 
I live across the street fully support the addition. 
 
19:49:43 From Lyle Blanchard to Everyone: 
Thank You, Lyle Blanchard 
 
19:57:15 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
When you have time for business that is not on the agenda, can we talk about the speed bump 
plan? In case you missed it, there are up to 40 speed bumps planned now for our neighborhood 
surrounding Lafayette Elementary. There has not been a comprehensive study on the need and 
no notice or public comment opportunity or any ability to weigh in. Apparently the city did a 
study but is not willing to provide it.  The first time we knew about it is when Fort Meyer 
Construction put up no parking signs on Sat Feb 19th (Presidents weekend) for work to be done 
on the following Wednesday. We were then told by the Mayors office, DDOT and the ANC that 
the work has been “stopped.” This Sat Feb 26 Fort Meyer Construction put the same signs up. 
What is going on? 
 
19:59:44 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
You can access the presentation for the Ward 4 Redistricting Task Force here - 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1gkayBe5I7IHyUXs1UMn-Vt6BqWE-
zfbVYorkLTNXkk0/edit?usp=sharing 
 
20:00:12 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
You should be able to see the presentation now. 
 
20:03:01 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
FYI - There will be a specific Council hearing for each Ward. 
 
20:04:06 From jerry malitz to Host and Panelists: 
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Ward3ancredistricting@gmail.com   -  chevychasenews.com/redistricting  -  all meetings are 
tuesday 7:30pm 
 
20:15:16 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
https://janeeseward4.com/redistricting/ 
 
20:17:38 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
To answer Commissioner Zeldin's question, three census blocks north of Morrison, west of 
Nebraska, and south of McKinley, and east of Broad Branch would move from 3/4G-04 to 3/4G-
03 under proposed maps 1 and 2. 
 
20:18:00 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
And I'll have to apologize about Map 3. I mistakenly thought it was the same as Maps 1 and 2 
but it is not. 
 
20:23:04 From Abe Clayman to Everyone: 
https://dcredistricting.esriemcs.com/redistricting/ 
 
20:33:11 From Paul Fisher to Everyone: 
Before you vote, can we ask questions on why the document changed over the weekend? 
 
20:34:44 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Everyone: 
Paul, the document changed b/c we got answers from our Feb 24 special public meeting, we 
wanted to add the Friends of the Field of the Field town hall meetings, the DDOT report, etc. 
The redlined version of the changes is available on the dedicated web page we have for Maret-
ECC under our Task Forces | Issue Areas tab. 
 
20:35:00 From Paul Fisher to Everyone: 
1. Why was the task force membership changed? 
 
20:35:15 From Paul Fisher to Everyone: 
2. Why was the prohibition for food removed from the agreement? 
 
20:39:08 From Connie K. N. Chang, ANC 3/4G-05 to Everyone: 
Here’s the link to the ANC 3/4G dedicated web page: https://anc3g.org/task_forces/maret-
school-ecc-sports-field/ 
 
20:40:24 From Paul Fisher to Everyone: 
Except for the interests of the neighbors who live closest to the field.  We were all summarily 
ignored 
 
20:40:32 From M to Everyone: 
Kudos to FoF (Bruce/Claudia/Carol/David) 
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Ability to mobilize the neighborhood in opposition was gratifying and fantastic – Thank you 
 
20:40:45 From Gregory Poe to Everyone: 
Thanks again to all of the commissioners for their intense investment of time regarding the 
Maret-ECC proposal, their inclusion of all points of view, and their transparency and good faith 
efforts on behalf of the entire community. 
 
 
 
20:41:28 From M to Everyone: 
I think what really hurts is ANC’s lack of impartiality – even if you were privately supportive of 
Maret’s plan, at least make an attempt to appear impartial. This was evident to me during the 
calls – several times my wife and I came away from those meetings despondent, because the 
ANC appeared continually supportive of Maret. 
 
20:41:55 From M to Everyone: 
Can't wait for November 
 
20:42:02 From rebeccamaydak to Host and Panelists: 
Very disappointed with the ANC vote. 
 
20:49:42 From Allen Seeber to Host and Panelists: 
Excuses for lapses are not useful information in SAP. 
 
21:15:44 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
Speed bumps are being installed NOW 
 
21:16:03 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
Need to stop all speed bumps 
 
21:16:15 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
Until they give notice 
 
21:16:27 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
With not input from citizens 
 
21:32:24 From Rick Tempchin to Everyone: 
The new system for traffic calming is broken Can you fix it 
 
 
Q&As 
 
19:20:10 Rick Tempchin 
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When you have time for business that is not on the agenda, can we talk about the speed bump 
plan? In case you missed it, there are up to 40 speed bumps planned now for our neighborhood 
surrounding Lafayette Elementary. There has not been a comprehensive study on the need and 
no notice or public comment opportunity or any ability to weigh in. Apparently the city did a 
study but is not willing to provide it.  The first time we knew about it is when Fort Meyer 
Construction put up no parking signs on Sat Feb 19th (Presidents weekend) for work to be done 
on the following Wednesday. We were then told by the Mayors office, DDOT and the ANC that 
the work has been “stopped.” This Sat Feb 26 Fort Meyer Construction put the same signs up. 
What is going on.? 
 
19:25:14 Commissioner Zeldin 
when DDOT gets back to me I will notify the community. I have sent to your wife all the 
information I have and I have told you the same on our last phone call. 
 
19:33:16 Rick Tempchin 
Michael, you have not answered any of my wife’s questions about the process.  We are very 
disappointed by your lack of resppnse to the concerns of neighbors like us who have tried to 
engage in a fact-based conversation. Cutting and pasting paragraphs  that are incomprehensible 
from documents is not answering specific questions.   Many thanks, Rick 
 
 
21:14:54 live answered 
 
 
 


